

## The Montgomery County Society for The Prevention of Cruelty to Animals

May 26, 2015

Robin K. John Head of School **Brookside Montessori School** 1075 Route 100 Bechtelsville PA 19505

Dear Robin:

Please extend our deepest gratitude to the Kindergarten and Pre-K classes for their generous donation of cat food, dog food, guinea pig food and Timothy food to the Montgomery County S.P.C.A. Perkiomenville Shelter.

Making homemade dog and cat treats at school sounds like a lot of fun and it's nice to know that so many parents and friends bought the treats and the \$191.00 earned by the Kindergarten and Pre-School classes was used for the pet food/supplies.

Please thank everyone who had a part in the baking and for remembering the needs of the animals in our care.

We will visit the website in the near future

Best regards,

Carmen J. Ronio Executive Director

CJR:ew

JUST CHILDREN VERY

THE OBVIOUS THORD

THE OBVIOUS THORD.

THE OBVIOUS THORD.